
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/24/2016 9:47:30 AM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Final Winter Storm Report
Attachments: January 24 2016 0800 Winter Weather Report.pdf

From: Hutto, J. Allen
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2016 9:47:16 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Hutto, J. Allen
Cc: Hall, Christy; Nicholas, Wendy; Colvin, Leland D
Subject: SCDOT Final Winter Storm Report

Skies have finally cleared, but some isolated icy spots remain in Oconee, Pickens, Greenville, Spartanburg, and 
Cherokee counties, and crews will work through the day to deal with these. A detailed report from Districts 3 
and 4 is attached.

SCDOT Interim Secretary Christy Hall would like to thank the hard-working SCDOT crews for their thorough 
preparation efforts before the storm and rapid response to conditions as they arose. Their efforts kept SC 
drivers safe and able to travel with as little disruption as possible in an event like this.

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764
Email: huttoja@scdot.org
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